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Upcoming inspection works at 
Manilla Viaduct 

November 2024 
 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past, present and emerging. 

Transport for NSW is prioritising public 
safety of heritage bridges along 
regional rail lines. 

Transport for NSW (Transport) will conduct 
inspection works at Manilla Viaduct in November 
2024 to maintain public safety. 

What work are we doing?  

To help manage and maintain safe, effective, and 
reliable access to the Manilla Viaduct, Transport 
will undertake an updated condition assessment 
of the viaduct. This important work will allow us 
to make informed decisions about the future 
management of the heritage structure. 

The work will include: 

• visual inspection using an elevated work 
platform (EWP) 

• bore testing of timber elements 

• all works will be carried in accordance with 
heritage listing requirements and relevant. 
approvals obtained prior to works taking place. 

When and where we’ll be working 

We’ll be carrying out the work from Monday, 25 
November 2024 to Friday, 29 November 2024 
across the full length of the viaduct from Namoi 
Street to Bowman Street. 
 
Works will be conducted during standard working 
hours. 
 
We have included a map of work area on the next 
page to show where the work will occur. 

What will this mean for you? 

You may notice: 

• Workers and vehicles 

• Traffic controllers and signage for short 
periods while inspections of spans over roads 
are undertaken. 

Managing our impacts 

We are committed to minimising the impacts of 
our work activities on the community and the 
environment. 

To manage our impacts, we will: 

• minimise the use of traffic controllers only 
when spans over roads are being inspected  

• only inspect spans within and adjacent to the 
showground on days where there are no 
events planned  

• use appropriate tools to minimise impact to 
viaduct. 

Next steps 

Following the inspection results, our next steps 
will be to implement any further make safe works 
(if any) that are identified. Transport will inform 
the community of any additional works required.  

To register to receive project updates, please 
subscribe online at 
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/current-
projects/manilla-viaduct or email CRNnon-
operationalbridges@transport.nsw.gov.au
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Location of work area  

 

 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 491 566 

 

 

CRNnon-
operationalbridges@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/ 
current-projects/manilla-viaduct 

 

18 Lee Street, Chippendale NSW 2008 
PO Box K659, Haymarket NSW 12  

 

Scan the QR code to visit the project 
website or to register for updates. 

 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 
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